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Louise White

From: Ian Karen <ian.karen@slingshot.co.nz>
Sent: Monday, 21 September 2020 5:07 PM
To: dpreview
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Porirua proposed District Plan re SNA130

PCC 
There is a discrepancy for the boundary of the so-called Significant Natural Area 130 for properties in 
Rangituhi Crescent that needs to be corrected.  The SNA 130 should be the Porirua Scenic Reserve, ending 
at the boundary of the properties as it appears with 98 Rangituhi Crescent. Otherwise you are applying the 
boundary inconsistently. The overlay map shows varying degrees of encroachment on private properties.    
I own 100 Rangituhi Crescent and want my property to have the SNA at the boundary, consistent with number 
98. 
 
Ian Wells 
Significant Natural Areas [ ] 

 ID: SNA130 

 Name: Porirua Scenic Reserve 
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